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Mr. Carlton R. Stoiber, Director
Office of Nuclear Export {gQ h Wf

and Import Control ' )
Bureau of Oceans and International

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U. S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Stoiber:

Attached please find a letter from the Department of Energy requesting an
amendment to export license application XSNM01602 to decrease the quantity
of uranium-233 to be exported.

Please consider this in conjunction with the original application which
was fomarded to you on October 23, 1979.

Sincerely,

< ~ ~_

G James V. Zimmerman, Assistant Director
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

Enclosures:
Ltr. dtd. 2/16/83

cc w/ enclosures:
Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE
Ms. Mary Lassiter, ACDA/NP/NX
Mr. D. Gallington, D0D
Ms. Nataly Martin, DOE
Mr. Robert Cutter, DOC
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS
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